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From: damian.dj.lund@centrelink.gov.au

Sent: Monday, 31 October 2005 11:12 AM
To: EET, Committee (SEN)

Subject: New IR package - Parliamentary review.

My concern with the new industrial relations laws is that when an agreement expires, there is no provision for
insisting the employer negotiate a new collective agreement or even keep the agreement that has expired.

Damian Lund

tmail.com
ntrelink.gov.au
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